
NEWS SERVICES & MEDIA RELATIONS 

Release W05-76  Page 1 of 1 

For Immediate Release Contact Bill Taylor, Asst. Director, News Services 
April 4, 2005 taylorb@ferris.edu, (231) 591-2065 or 591-5604 

Phi Lambda Sigma to conduct free health screening 

BIG RAPIDS – Another Ferris State University student organization is volunteering its time for 
community service. 
 The College of Pharmacy’s chapter of Phi Lambda Sigma, national pharmacy leadership 
society, will conduct a free health screening for members of the campus and local communities 
on Wednesday, April 13. 

The screening will be held in the Pharmacy Building’s model pharmacy from 3 to 7 p.m.  
Phi Lambda Sigma members, with the assistance of Pharmacy faculty, will check cholesterol, 
blood glucose and blood pressure. 

According to group spokesperson Leonard Warren, the screening can accommodate only 
70 persons due to a limited number of test kits.  He also noted that test results are most accurate 
following a nine-hour fast. 
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